

This special newsletter was written by PrimeTime Carteret participants in the STEM Lab.

Our participants worked as a team to write about our favorite activities from September to December 2019. They typed and edited using Microsoft Word then used a program called Comic Life 3 to practice copy and pasting in text and pictures to create the final product.



Congratulations Ms. Stephanie

You may have already heard the news that our supervisor Ms. Stephanie is about to have a baby. We are all very happy and excited for her.

Unfortunatly this news is very bitter sweet for us here at PrimeTime Carteret. Ms. Stephanie will be leaving PTC to spend time with her growing family.

As of January 2020, Ms. Abbi will be taking over as our new Supervisor. Ms. Abbi has been working as the Assistant Supervisor in Eatontown and we look forward to welcoming her into our PTC Carteret family. The new year will bring some new changes to our program but we look forward to getting to know Ms. Abbi as she takes on this new role.

Ms. Stephanie will be greatly missed and words cannot describe our gratitude for everything she has done for us as a Supervisor. Thank you Ms. Stephanie for your time, dedication, and love.



We love you Ms. Stephanie!



Dressed up and dancing to the Holiday Express Band!

Getting into the Holiday Spirit

By: Ashley, Nakai, Charlie, Jernee, Aaron, and Besar

Here in Carteret we have been celebrating the winter holiday season in a variety of ways. This December at PTC we did our own holiday shopping for our loved ones and PTC staff. This trip allowed us to practice our decision making skills and money skills. We loved being out in the community with our peers and picking out our own gifts to give.

On December 13th Holiday Express came to visit. On this day we joined the Gateway School in the gym for singing and dancing.

We sang Christmas songs and ate sandwiches, chips, and cookies. Our favorite part was dancing with the Grinch. A big thank you to Holiday Express and their volunteers for helping us get into the holiday spirit!

We are all very excited for our end of the year party on December 20th. We will be wearing our pajamas to program and will be cooking penne vodka with garlic bread and salad. This will be the perfect way to ring out 2019!



Our Favorite Community Trips

By: Alexandra, Edickson, Aziz, Rainora, Tony, and Dylan A.



Giamerese Farm for pumpkin picking.

We have been living our lives to the fullest with plenty of community outings. We kicked off the fall season with a trip to Giamerese Farm for pumpkin picking and a hayride. It was cold but we loved picking out our own pumpkins to bring home. Our favorite October trip was to Dibble & Dabble Creativity Center. We loved walking to the center and painting with our friends! In November, our favorite trip was out to eat. We went to Applebees. We especially loved getting to look at the menu and practice ordering our own food. We also loved going on our monthly bowling trip. We bowl at Majestic Lanes and love competing with our friends. We love that we are all good bowlers and love getting strikes.

Friendsgiving Feast

By: Fernando, Tyler, Vinnie, Isaiah, Cassandra, James, and Kathleen

This November we celebrated
Thanksgiving with a Friendsgiving Feast.
Our Feast was on November 27th and
we enjoyed eating turkey, cranberry
sauce, mashed potatoes and more.
We especially loved the fried chicken
and rice. Our chefs for the day were our
favorite PrimeTime Center Staff.
We prepared for the feast by
purchasing the ingredients and
decorating the room.

During our feast Ms. Karen went around the room and asked everyone what they are thankful for. Many of us were thankful for our family, friends, and PrimeTime. After the feast we had a dance party.Our favorite part of the feast was the food, company, and dancing!



Autumn Disney Talent Show

By: Chris R. Aleya, Cory, Sam, Robert, Gabby, and Jed



Waiting patiently for our Disney Talent Show to begin.

This October we held our annual Autumn Talent Show. Everyone worked hard on their performances and we all worked together to make the show a huge success. The theme of our show was Disney. We sang and danced to songs from Frozen, Aladdin, High School Musical, Mulan, and many more of our favorite Disney movies. To prepare for our show we practiced, made posters, costumes, and props, and prepared snacks for the show. Our favorite part of the talent show was working together as a team and watching our friends preform. We would like to thank our staff for their hard work helping us put together the show and our family and friends for coming to watch!